FILED 4/1/2024
DOCUMENT NO. 01400-2024

Dorothy Menasco FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 8:59 AM

To: Sakina Deas

Cc: Greg Fogleman; Hong Wang

Subject: RE: City of Ocala

Good morning, Sakina,

Per your request below and DN 02285-1997, MCD has been updated to reflect that the City of Ocala
[TX097] is a municipally owned company rather than a corporation.

Thank you for the confirmation.

Dorothy

From: Sakina Deas <SDEAS@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 8:26 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Greg Fogleman <GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: City of Ocala

Hi Dorothy,
Per our discussion I’'m requesting a correction to the corporate type for the City of Ocala in MCD. The details are below.

The City of Ocala sent an email requesting a name change to its fictions name. While researching their request we
realized their fictitious name was not registered with Florida Secretary of State. The City of Ocala’s attorney stated they
were not required to register their fictitious name due to they are a municipality, and after a review of the statutes by
our attorneys, they agreed. However, we looked in MCD and noticed that the City of Ocala’s certificate was coded as a
corporation. The City of Ocala’s application to provide telecommunication service in Florida (document 02285-1997),
which was filed in 1997, indicates it's municipality-owned. Therefore, we are requesting the corporate type for the City
of Ocala’s certificate 4865 be changed to municipality owned. Thank you.

Sakina Deas

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6504

sdeas@psc.state.fl.us






